
TO:            AAL Steering Committee
 
FROM:             Nominations and Elections Committee
 
DATE:             May 12, 2020     

SUBJECT:      Annual Report of the 2019-2020 Nominations and Elections Committee

The Nominations and Elections Committee this year were Lauri Fennell and Kimberly Tully
(Chair).

This year saw a change in the procedures for nominations for the annual AAL Election. Before
the Committee members began to solicit volunteers to run for committee roles, AAL members
were asked to self-nominate or nominate others for desired committee roles. We had nine AAL
members respond to the call and we were able to accommodate their requested candidacies.

The draft ballot and final online ballot were submitted to the AAL listserv and online voting
ended May 12th at noon. There were 39 responses. A run-off election is required for the
Continuing Education Committee election and an online run-off ballot will be distributed directly
after the May GA meeting as per Committee procedures with a deadline of next Tuesday, May
19th at noon.

Respectfully submitted,
Lauri Fennell
Kimberly Tully (Chair)

The elected candidates are as follows:

Steering Committee Vice Chair/Chair-Elect: Erin Finnerty
Steering Committee Recording Secretary: Caitlin Shanley
Steering Committee Member-at-Large: Emily Toner
Representative Faculty Senate: Matt Ducmanas
Nominations & Elections Committee: Josue Hurtado
Selection & Appointment Committee: Aslaku Berhanu and Molly Larkin
Promotion & Regular Appointment Committee: Katy Rawdon and Jackie Sipes

Congratulations and thank you to all the candidates!


